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WELCOME BACK to all our FAMILIES!!!!!


We have rolled out our new name and new Logo “A Child’s Place at Unity House”!  Hopefully you have seen this new information highlighted in the paperwork you have received and in the community.


Our staff had a great time at the Education EXPO (at the convention center in Albany) on September 16th! Many families visited our booth as we partnered with the Freihofer’s Company. Many tried out their fine motor skills with sensory exhibits like: “If you had a cookie”, and our play-doh made of Jell-O which smelled delicious and was fun to squish! Also they tested their skills with matching colors with our sensory mats.


Don't forget to visit the new website at � HYPERLINK "http://achildsplace.unityhouseny.org/" �achildsplace.unityhouseny.org!�


And check us out on our FACEBOOK page! �


Please share us with your extended family members and friends!


Looking forward to a fun filled year and our 1st newsletter highlights some of our exciting activities





Sincerely, 


Barb Wilgocki, Program Coordinator








Dear A Child’s Place Families, 


A Child’s Place is dedicated to program-wide implementation of the Pyramid Model. The Pyramid Model has been adopted by NYS to support social and emotional competence in infants and young children.  Some aspects of the Pyramid Model include building effective relationships with families and students, establishing effective classroom routines, schedules and transitions, and creating engaging classroom environments. The Pyramid model encourages family involvement and offers carry over ideas for home along with tips to promote social-emotional health among young children. The Pyramid Model is a positive and supportive approach to promote children’s success in school.  Many of our staff have attended training on ways to implement the Pyramid Model throughout the classroom daily routine.  


A Child’s Place has selected an “Owl” as the Pyramid model mascot and our program wide expectations are: Be Safe, Be Respectful and Be Responsible.   You will be hearing and seeing more about the Pyramid model in the near future. If you would like to learn more on your own feel free to visit the websites:   � HYPERLINK "http://www.pyramidmodel.org" �www.pyramidmodel.org�   or � HYPERLINK "http://bit.ly/NYpyramid" �http://bit.ly/NYpyramid� 





Wishing you a great start to the school year, 


Sincerely, 


Sue Brizzell, Assistant Director of Special Education
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 A Child’s Place @ Unity House 


(50 Philip Street, Albany NY)
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Preschool 2


Welcome to Preschool 2 Ms. Lois!


The children really enjoyed unwrapping small classroom toys that were wrapped in aluminum foil.  Then they had to find where the toy belonged and put it away!  What a fun way to learn about the classroom!








Preschool 1


Ooops  


We were having so much FUN 


In our classroom


We didn’t get a chance to send anything!








Infant 1 and Infant 2





It’s back to school time for Infant 1 and 2!


  Please welcome Freedom, Dallas and Dawn to Infant 1 Room.  


Both rooms are not only working on Fall themes this month but also pets, farm animals, and All About Me.  We will be doing art activities for each theme.  We are focused on meeting appropriate developmental milestones for EACH child- keeping in mind that all babies are different and grow/learn at their own pace!








Preschool 3


September


Unfortunately the summer is over but let us welcome fall! 


Welcome to Preschool 3!  


This month we will be exploring the classroom and getting to know each other.  We will be coming up with rules and discussing how to play and share with one another.


Our themes of this month are


Week 1:  Back to School


Week 2:  Family


Week 3:  Who AM I?


Week 4:  All About Me.


October 


We are going to focus on the Season Fall.  We are going to be exploring the neighborhood with magnifying glasses and look at the leaves falling off the trees.


Reminders:


Please bring in extra clothing and if your child stays for Child Care in the afternoon bring a nap time blanket.








Quote:


“It takes a big heart to help shape little hands.”





Preschool 5








Hello to all Families!


We are so happy to begin a new school year with a great group.  September is all about getting to know you and your child.


 October we will be starting to learn about FALL.  








Preschool 4





Ooops  


We were having so much FUN 


In our classroom


We didn’t get a chance to send anything!
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A Child’s Place @ Unity House


(435 4th Street, Troy NY 12180)








Toddler 1





Ooops  


We were having so much FUN 


In our classroom


We didn’t get a chance to send anything.











� HYPERLINK "https://www.babble.com/toddler/12-falls-books-for-toddlers/" ���





Infants


Welcome Fall!  


Our friend Lucas has moved on to Toddlers and Roselyn will be joining him October 16th.  We will miss them!


We welcome baby Alisa, Honesty and K.J. We look forward to enjoying watching you grow. 


We will be busy using our hands to make pretty fall trees, making apple trees, and, of course, pumpkins.  October brings ghosts and bats along with lots of spooky books and music.


On Halloween we will dress your children in the costumes you send in and parade around the block with all the big kids.  You are welcome to watch the parade.


Please check cubbies to update the clothes for size and season.  If your child is walking, make sure they have the right shoes in case we go for a walk without the strollers.  


If you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to ask.   


Thanks for everything!  
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Toddler 2


September is an exciting month for Toddler 2!  We had super fun during Superhero Week!  Our toddler friends decorated T-Shirts like Superheroes and we also colored masks!  We ended our week getting into our costumes and taking a walk around the neighborhood in our disguises!  We painted batman’s symbol black, used our fine motor skills to glue red and blue tissue paper on Superman’s “S” and sprayed silly string on Spider- Man’s mask! The kids had a fantastic time learning about themselves and their friends during our,


 All About Me Week!


The teachers are looking forward to October for the Fall and Halloween season!





Toddler 3 AM


The school year is off to a great start!!!


In September we welcomed Daniel, Carter, Megan, Mallory, Max, Mason, and Tatiana to our classroom.  All are adjusting well.  Our friends Jayvion and Aaminah happily returned.  During our days at school we have been learning about colors, apples and Fall.  In October we are looking forward to the carnival and many Halloween Activities!!!!


�





Toddler 3 PM	


Guess what we put in our sensory table...


Rainbow Rice!  


During our color theme the children are enjoying playing with colored rice in the sensory table. They can use scoops, cups, shovels and bowls to play with the rice!





Our classrooms favorite book is currently.


5 Little Ducks.


The children are learning to do the finger play that goes with the story.  The best part is using our hands to Quack!








� HYPERLINK "https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjc5u2TqcjWAhVCqxoKHbsnCmIQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/fall-poems/&psig=AFQjCNFPUGS2x9hoVedA5bxkQHMEyFbNxg&ust=1506703239385340" ���





Classroom 2


The children had a fantastic time learning about each other and making new friends.  We learned about our new friends’ name by playing a musical game using the parachute.  It’s called “Who’s That Hiding underneath the Parachute?”  Another activity was handprint art. One friend came up and put their favorite color hand print on paper and then chose a friend to put their hand print on the same paper.  We named the activity “Making New Friends.


We are learning about apples this week (9/18-9/23)


We talked about the colors of the apple and where and how they grow. An activity the children really enjoyed was the apple taste testing.  They each got to taste each color apple and then we made a graph seeing if they liked it or not and which one they liked best.  


We are looking forward to our field trip to the Riverview orchard with CR 5





Classroom 3


Our kids had a fantastic time playing with our homemade playdough.  When you make playdough at home you can add food coloring to create your desired color.  You can also add things, such as scented oils and spices to make the playdough smell a particular way.  Our students love to smell and play with our fall Apple Spice Playdough.


Playdough Recipe


1 cup of flour


½ cup salt


2 TSP.  cream of tartar


1 cup of water


2 TBSP   vegetable oil


1 TSP Food coloring


Directions


Combine 1st 3 ingredients in a saucepan. Gradually stir in the rest at the ingredients:  cook over med. high heat, stirring constantly until a ball forms.  Remove playdough from the heat and store in an air tight container.











Classroom 1


On Sept. 28th we went on a field trip with Classroom 6.  We went apple picking!  We got to see lots of different apples, meet some farm animals, and went on a hay ride.  It was so much fun!  We read “Max and Mo; Let’s Go Apple Picking.”  We used apples to paint with and make apple prints!  We learned that if you cut an apple in half in the middle, you will find a star.


We painted with tin foil.  We used red, orange, and yellow paint to make “fall texture trees”.
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Classroom 4


Classroom 4 would like to welcome our new friends Layla, Preston, and Isiah.  The first few weeks we learned about our families, favorite fruits, and All About Me.  We traced our bodies to display in the hallway for parents and other classrooms to see at Meet the Teacher night.  We are looking forward to our field trip to Riverview Orchard in October.
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Classroom 7





Classroom 7’s first theme was “Back to school.” 


 We painted our hands to make a special picture. 


 We made a bus out of shapes. 





 We took walks around our school and sang “The Wheels on the Bus” song.


When we learned “All About Me” we looked in the mirror at our faces and made a picture with our 2 eyes, 1 nose, 1 mouth and hair.  We sang, “Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes” and pointed to our body parts.


For our “Apple” theme we tasted red, green, and yellow apples and made a graph showing our favorite apple.  We painted with apples.  We played a game of rolling an apple to a friend.  We will go apple picking on October 13th!








Classroom 6�Classroom 6 is welcoming a new teaching team:  Cindy N., Jill O., Sue B., and Bree B.  �We’re looking forward to an exciting year!


All we can talk about is our apple picking field trip for late September.  We can’t wait for the wagon ride and the apples, donuts and pumpkins!


We’re working very hard during our learning center activities.  So far, we’ve covered the letters A and B.  Our themes have included “All about me” and “Making Friends”


October is Fire Safety month; we’re planning a walking field trip to our local fire station.





Classroom 5


During our unit All About Me, we made a Little Me book.  The children colored each body part, which were then cut out and placed in the corresponding pocket in the book.  It included a head, body, arms, hands, legs, and feet.  They can take each body part out of the book and put it together to make a “little me”.  This is a great way for them to learn where each body part belongs as they put their body puzzle together.





Classroom 8


We go outside everyday at 10: 00 am.  We also try to go on a walk everyday.  We talk about all the things we see in our neighborhood.  They love the city buses, motorcycles and big trucks. We have been enjoying the beautiful weather.


We are going on a field trip on October 4th at 9:30 am to Riverview Orchards for apple and pumpkin picking.  The children will get to ride in a wagon, see animals and have a snack.


We’re excited to start the new year!  We welcome Melissa, our new Special Education Teacher.  Our new friends are: Makayla, Jamie, Zaire, Nicholas and Ezra.  Our themes for September were:  getting to know you, back to school and All About Me.  In October we will be doing apples, leaves, fire safety and pumpkins.








� HYPERLINK "http://www.albany.edu/gogreen/4.transportation.shtml" ���





St. Jude 5 Hour


In our 5 hr. collaboration classroom at St. Jude’s we are getting to know all about our new friends.  We talked about shapes and colors.  We did a science experiment by mixing vinegar and water colors, then using an eye dropper to drop it into baking soda.  It was so exciting to watch what happened.  The last week in September we will go on a field trip to Indian Ladder Farms.





October will be filled with many fun themes, such as traffic and fire safety, pumpkins, and Halloween.  October 27th is our Race for Education and Halloween Parade.  We will also start learning the letters of the alphabet this month.











St. Jude 2.5 Hour





The children @ our St. Jude 2.5 hr. collaboration have been learning the school routine and getting to know each other.  





The children really enjoyed filling a small bag at home with items to tell about themselves.  They each had a turn at circle time to show their teachers and friends what they brought in from home.


During our Fall and Apple theme the children went on a field trip to Indian Ladder Farms. 
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Sacred Heart


We are learning about the fall season at Sacred Heart!  We explored different types of leaves and then we used them to make sun catchers.  We will also be discussing the pumpkin life cycle.


Another favorite activity that will be coming up is our apple taste test, and graphing our favorites.





FRC


When walking outside the children pointed out all the butterflies that were flying all over this field of flowers!  It was a beautiful sight to see and enjoy Together!


�





� HYPERLINK "https://amaznginfo.com/facts/health-benefits-of-green-apples/" ���





� HYPERLINK "https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiEvtvzqsrWAhXGdSYKHfjSDgYQjRwIBw&url=https://www.thinglink.com/scene/522811737494257664&psig=AFQjCNGRhNoX0av04UBr3dsoX7G9nXFwPQ&ust=1506772435583675" ���





Samaritan


(4 year olds)


The kids had a fantastic time learning about apples.  We have painted with apples, completed taste testing, and have talked about what senses we use to eat an apple.


We did this to prepare for our upcoming field trip to pick apples, which is scheduled for October 17th.


We are eager to find both red and green apples at the orchard!








Samaritan


(3 year olds)


We have had a great start to the new school year.  We are learning all about the classroom routine and our friends’ and teachers’ names.


We had a great time learning about farms and all the animals that live on the farm.  We have also started talking about apples and we will be visiting the apple orchard in October.  Everyone is very excited to pick apples and a pumpkin.  We will also take a hayride and see some farm animals.


It’s going to be an exciting start to the school year.





A Child’s Place @ Unity House


(21 First Street Troy NY 12180)





Infant 2





Welcome to fall!


 A big welcome to Weston, Grant and soon Darren to Infant 2. We will miss Carsten as he moves to Toddler 2! 


 With the arrival of Fall our themes are Apples, leaves and soon pumpkins. We have decorated our windows with our Fall art. 


With the nice weather, we have been enjoying walks outside in the fall leaves.


 When it rains we play with the bubble machine which the kids love! Also, we go to the gym and play with the riding toys and the slide.














Infant 1	 


A Big welcome to Baby girl Alyssa and Baby boy Lucas!  We would also like to thank our parents who came to open house!


We made some sweet owls with our feet to decorate our window.  We also made some Cat in the Hats.  


We had so much fun at Parent Night showing everyone our art work!  For the month of October we plan on creating some scary monsters with our sweet little feet, to get ready for Halloween.  





Toddler 1


We welcome two new friends, Adae (AJ) and Josiah (JoSo) to our class! With the nice weather we have been enjoying walks by the water, watching the different boats going by and people fishing.  Our class’ favorite book is I Went Walking.  We read the book and then did different art projects for all the animals we saw on our walks. We have been working on shapes and colors. The kids have been learning what an oval, triangle, square, rectangle and circle look like.








   Toddler 2


We have had a fun month.  The toddlers have been painting and we have a new sand table.  They are enjoying the sensory experience.  


We are also verbalizing all our wants and needs.  It is such an exciting time.


Parent night was a success.  We did paper plate apples.  We displayed them on the bulletin board.  Thank you for participating in this activity.   





We will be doing a lot of fun projects in the coming months. 
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Preschool 1


We would like to welcome all the children back to Preschool 1! Welcome Taylor and Aiden to our classroom.  We would also like to welcome Ms. Joan to Preschool 1.  We are lucky to have her.


Preschool 1 is looking forward to talking about Friends, Fall, and Apples.





One of our favorite activities in the Fall is making applesauce with a special apple squishing machine.


As we are walking out in the community, we talk about all the changes we see during the Fall season.  We are very interested in the colors of the leaves and how they fall off the trees.  





We also notice the different flowers we see around the community.  


We love to take a walk down by the river to watch all the leaves changing.


We also love seeing the big tour boats that come through.   
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Preschool 2











Calling all parents! Don’t know what to do with those old Halloween costumes? WE can use them in our class!! The kids love dressing up in our dramatic play area.  Any donations will be greatly appreciated.


 (  Thank YOU! ( 


Happy Birthday to Jayden Bush!  As of September 22nd, Jayden is four years old.  We celebrated with some delicious chocolate ice cream, and some super fun games.  Congratulations buddy.





We’ve been learning a lot about letters!  The children have been learning how to write and say each letter of the alphabet.  They have been so excited that they even look for things on our walks and in the classroom that start with our letters.  To help them learn each letter we have been doing worksheets and rollering pages.  We’ve even been eating food, like carrots for “C” and donuts for “D”. The look on their faces when they figure out how to write a letter is just heart warming!
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SPECIAL SHOUT OUT TO YOU





Thank you for your continued support of our PULL Tabs for Ronald McDonald House!  


Thank you to Katie McLaren and her SCHOOL 14 Students who brought in a HUGE storage bin of PULL tabs!  


Please keep sending in those tabs! 
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